
From: Pat Hersey [mailto:trishhersey@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 10:16 AM 
To: Terrasa, Jen Delegate <Jen.Terrasa@house.state.md.us> 
Subject: Testimony in support of HB1316 

 

I am writing in support of HB1316. 

We are in a Climate Emergency. The UN General Secretary stated we have two years to runaway 

climate "If we do not change course".  

That is a startling comment. What is more frightening is the fact he said it in October of 2018.  

We need to take actions on all fronts to fight the climate crisis.  

 Many people would buy an electric vehicle, but are constrained by lack of charging stations. 

HB1316 will help encourage people to buy electric car and help eliminate a primary source of 

greenhouse gases. 

I am asking for a favorable report on HB1316. 

 

Sincerely,  

Pat Hersey 

9462 Farewell Rd. 

Columbia, MD 21045 

 
 

 

https://www.un.org/press/en/2018/sgsm19311.doc.htm 

Sent from my iPad 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.un.org_press_en_2018_sgsm19311.doc.htm&d=DwMGaQ&c=Gp5PoQfTj9yjDt8XV2x6aql0UnCZXhNkdBYbfDClWas&r=vLCriTECZbyHFGKfGMAjRUf_usajQecTL2_COo7GxZY&m=pgKm8PDvOPpJCqqz4oORCLjnOBXQ5awG8Ko0H_1U1bg&s=ne2-0jPwby9RytGQ3hsUmtmXGn37I9RKaAqqTbHNFPM&e=

